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From: T Mueller
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2269
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 3:29:56 PM


Dear Committee Administrator,


I am an Oregonian living in Eugene who is in favor of HB 2269. During this unfortunate time when the EPA itself is
being gutted, I cannot trust the federal government with the important job of monitoring and safeguarding our air
quality.I don’t think that environmental health risks will be identified and curtailed without funding.   I want my tax
dollars to go to keeping Oregon clean and green, but for goodness sake! Industry must pay its share!


Teresa Mueller 2059 Friendly St Eugene OR 97405
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